
Pilon, Janet

From:
Subject:

clerk@hamilton.ca
Let s Remember Adam Stop Arm Cameras on All School Buses

Original Message 
From: Krista Gabriele
Sent: February-09-19 10:38 PM

To: Office of the Mayor <mayor@hamilton.ca>; clerk@hamilton.ca; doug.ford@pc.ola.org; minister.mto@ontario.ca
Cc: letsrememberadam@gmail.com
Subject: Let s Remember Adam Stop Arm Cameras on All School Buses

Please consider implementing better measures to protect our kids when riding the school bus.

KG - Stoney Creek

Sent from my iPhone
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